
 
 
 

 
 

PLACE NAMES ADVISORY UPDATE 
 
As the Application Phase, vis-à-vis the Place Names List, comes to a close 
(December 31st, 2005) Tralliance would like to inform all those which share a 
place name with a nation, of the following schedule: 
 
January 10th all Place Names that have not been applied for by the nations of 
the world will be returned to the general pool of .travel domain names for 
registrations by those registrants eligible to hold such names. 
 
January 10th to 15th Eligible registrants should check their respective Names 
Lists to confirm that the name(s) that you have been validated for appear on this 
list.   
 
If so, you should pre-register your .travel Place Names with a .travel registrar of 
your choice between January 10th and 15th. 
 
If not, please contact support@authentication.travel . 
 
January 16th to March 31st Registration of .travel Place Names will begin at 
09:00 EST and continue through March 31st, 2006, 23:59 EST. 
 
March 31st will mark the conclusion of the Nations’ Priority Right, which means 
that all travel and tourism entities – irrespective of their affiliation – will have 
equal access to all unregistered Place Names noted on the Place Names List. 
 
For further information, please review the Place Names Advisory on the 
Tralliance web site. 
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